
Hello 2020 Campers and Parents/ Guardians,  

Just a quick update to let you know we are still waiting for the American Camp Association "Camp Operation Guide 
Summer 2020".  

This Friday we will join a virtual ACA town hall meeting with expert panelists from Environmental Health and 
Engineering (EH&E).  

Participants will learn about the process being utilized to adapt the draft CDC guidance into a practical toolkit camps can utilize 
for summer 2020... expert panelists will provide insights on how to rapidly foster communication with local and state 
departments of health on topics such as camps and staff participating from other qualified local and regional areas.  

aca.org 

If you received an email from us with upcoming payment reminders, please disregard. Due to the uncertainty of 
the situation, our preference is to wait and take care of payments closer to session start date. (Honestly, this was an 
automated email that we completely forgot to turn off. Apologies!) 

 The camp oaks are in bloom. Such a beautiful sight! :D  

 

  

 

We will be in touch next Wednesday.  

Hang in there and stay safe,  

Larke- Camp Manager 

& 

Dennis- Camp Director  

  

 


